
 

 

  

 

 

 

24 November 2017 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The Christmas Market is taking place on Friday 8th December 2017 (1.30pm – 

3.00pm). There will be various stalls selling new and second hand items and a 
number of stalls with games or activities. 

  
To ensure that we make it a success, we will need donations (a great opportunity 
to have a clear out) of the following items: 

 

 Books 
 Toys/Games/Puzzles 

 Christmas Gifts 
 Hair/Beauty/Toiletries 

 Bric a Brac/White Elephant 
 Bottles (alcohol/soft drinks) 
 Stationery 

 Soft Toys 
 Sweets 

 Chocolates 
 Cakes and Christmas biscuits (on the day) 

 Any donations can be bought to the front office or given to your child’s form tutor. 
  

Each tutor group has a stall, either a product to sell or a game to play. We also 
have a variety of stalls being run by members of our community.  

  
We would like to invite you to come along and support this event, which raises 

money for our school. Please extend this invitation to Grandparent’s, friends and 
other family members. Unfortunately, parking will have to be offsite as some of 
the stalls will be in the Pendleton Centre and the school children will be moving 

between the two areas.  
  

We are looking forward to seeing you at the market. If you are coming to the 
market and wish to take your child home at 3pm, you may do so but 
you must collect them from their form room and sign them out with their 

form tutor. 
  

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs T Squires 

Vice Principal 


